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Coming up …. 

A note from McGimpsey

Our Learning Journals 

Important Information 

We are delighted to have welcomed all our new 
children and their families to Brefne! Everyone has 
settled in really well and we are looking forward to 
the year ahead. 
Each child arrives at Brefne with their own unique
character and style. Some children show us this 
straight away and others do so in their own time. 
We are enjoying getting to know each of the 
children and hope they have enjoyed their first 
few weeks at Brefne.
The boys and girls may be quite tried over these 
few weeks. The are learning lots of new routines 
and this can be very tiring for them. They might 
need a little more patience and rest than normal.
Things you can do to help your child at home; 
- Have positive conversations about nursery with 

your child
- Try not to ask too many questions each day. 

They might be tired and will tell you in their own 
time. 

- Encourage your child to put on their own 
clothes and shoes. 

Snack & Educational Fund – Thank you to all 
the parents who have paid their Snack & 
Educational Fund for September. The cost is 
£5 per week (£20 for the month). This is 
payable if your child attends two or more 
days per week. 
Clothing – Please ensure you have named all 
items of clothing, especially jumpers. Also, 
please make sure we have a spare change 
of clothes in nursery at all times. 
Nut Free – We are a Nut Free Zone in nursery. 
Please ensure your child does not bring any 
food into nursery. The nursery will provide a 
cake for your child’s birthday. 
Car Park – Please use our car park when 
collecting your child. This help keep the 
congestion on the street at a low level. 

We have started our Learning Journals and 
each week we will be focusing one 4-5 
children. You will be notified when it is your 
child’s turn and a parent questionnaire will 
be sent home. We hope the parents who 
have taken their child’s learning journals 
home, have enjoyed seeing what their child 
has been learning in nursery and sharing the 
many pictures with everyone at home. 

Halloween holidays – Nursery will close on Friday 28th October at 
12noon and reopen on Monday 7th November. 

We are hoping to have a Sponsored Bounce in October. More 
details will follow. 

CONTACT ME HERE:
If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to talk to a member of staff. I will 

be in nursery Monday – Thursday and you 

can contact me by email, seesaw or in 

person. 


